Stephan Pelletier & Sons, Inc.
56 Irving Rd

Arundel, ME 04046
207-294-2934
brad@pelletierdrywall.com

7th October 2022
SECOND NOTIFICATION

Dear Employee,

Stephan Pelletier & Sons, Inc. (SPSI) is writing to follow up on the initial
notification dated September 27, 2022 regarding an incident that may affect
the security of some of your information. As mentioned in the first letter, SPSI is
offering one year of identity theft protection at no cost to you.

IDShield Coverage

To enroll in this complimentary one year of protection, please visit our
employer website at:

Upon accessing this website you will need to select Enroll Now to begin the
process of creating an account, entering your information, and accepting the
coverage. After successfully creating your account, you will be directed to the
account homepage where you will find information regarding the use of your
benefits and contact information for IDShield.

IDShield also offers a mobile app that can be downloaded on your cellphone
after account creation to receive real-time identity threat and credit inquiry
alerts in addition to taking advantage of other functions IDShield provides. To
download the app, go to the App Store on your mobile device and search for
IDShield.

As a reminder, we encourage you to remain vigilant against incidents of
identity theft and fraud by reviewing your financial account statements and
credit reports for fraudulent or irregular activity on a regular basis.

If you have questions regarding this incident or your IDShield coverage set up
or the information in the first notification, please contact us at 207-294-2934
during the hours of 9 AM and 5 PM.

Sincerely,

Stephan Pelletier & Sons, Inc.



